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Comments: I am very concerned for our community that it not be run over by this project.   I think that more effort

needs to be made toward figuring out the relationship between Teton County, WY and Teton County, ID.  It

seems to me that Teton County, WY will benefit from this expansion financially while Teton County, ID will simply

be more heavily burdened.  Teton County, ID will continue to be responsible for the care of most of the road to

the resort, and for all emergency services.  In addition, Teton County, ID will be continue to be effected by growth

in population and therefore greater demands will be put on both the health care system and the school system. I

think the expansion is happening too quickly.  I think it should be spread out over a larger amount of time.  I also

think that Teton County, WY needs to take on a larger part of the expense for the care of the roads and for the

providing of emergency services.   I, of course am also very concerned that the expansion will effect wild life

corridors, and the general health and safety of the environment.  In short, I think things are moving too quickly,

and I think Teton County, WY needs to be more responsible.  

 


